TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF
SPENCERVILLE ROAD

Members of the public are advised that the following
section of Spencerville Road will be temporarily closed to
vehicular traffic for the period shown, during the running
of a pony club teams event:

Road to be Closed

Spencerville Road between the Main North Railway line
and Turners Road

Period of Closure
Between 7am and 6pm on Saturday 27 September 2003

This closure will apply to all vehicular traffic with the
exception of emergency service vehicles.



